
Indiana Board of Licensure for Professional Geologists 
Thursday, January 19, 2023 

 
Board Members Present  Others Present   Visitors Present 
Todd Thompson, Chair   DeAnn Reinhart,  Matt Dagon, PGI Board 
Chad Crabtree       Licensing Coordinator     Regan Parrodin, 
Rachel Walker    Philip Gordon,      Deputy Attorney General 
Ronald Hosek       Board Counsel  Mitchell Smith    
John Noel          Kevin Strunk, PGI Board 
            
                   
     Open Session via Zoom 
 
Todd Thompson called the meeting to order at 10:01 a.m. 
 
The minutes of the July 14, 2022, meeting were voted on and approved.  
 
The Board elected Todd Thompson as the Board Chair and DeAnn Reinhart as the Board Secretary. 
 
The Board reviewed and approved the Operating Budget through FY2024. 

 
The Board reviewed, discussed, and voted on the following applications for licensure as a Professional 
Geologist in the State of Indiana:  
 
Shay Beanland Chad Crabtree moved for approval. Ron Hosek seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Caitlin Cisco Ron Hosek moved for conditional approval for May, 2023 with 

employment verification outside of internship. Rachel Walker seconded. 
Unanimously approved. 

 
Erik Cunningham  John Noel moved for approval. Chad Crabtree seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Trina Dennison  Rachel Walker moved for approval. John Noel seconded.   
    Unanimously approved. 
 
Rochelle Destrampe Todd Thompson moved for approval. Ron Hosek seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Holly Duff John Noel moved for approval. Rachel Walker seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Samantha Henderson  Chad Crabtree moved for approval. Todd Thompson seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Stephanie Mitchell  Rachel Walker moved for approval. Chad Crabtree seconded.   
    Unanimously approved. 
 
Jonathan Noles Todd Thompson moved for approval. Ron Hosek seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
Betsy Semmens Rachel Walker moved for approval. Chad Crabtree seconded.  

Unanimously approved. 
 



Mitchell Smith   John Noel moved for approval. Todd Thompson seconded.  
Unanimously approved. 

 
Kaitlynn Walker  Ron Hosek moved for approval. Rachel Walker seconded.   
    Unanimously approved. 
 
 

 
John Noel and Rachel Walker gave an update on the rules for the upcoming Continuing Education 
requirement. The Board discussed the next steps needed to proceed, including a zoom public meeting for 
LPG’s to provide feedback. 
 
The Board agreed to schedule the next meeting on July 27, 2023, at the Indiana Geological and Water 
Survey. 
 
Todd Thompson adjourned the meeting at 12:08 p.m.  
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